
Town of South Windsor, CT 
1540 Sullivan Avenue 

South Windsor, CT 06074 
 

Public Building Commission  
 

Town Clerk  November 3, 2020 

As a result of Governor Ned Lamont’s executive order 7B that is in response to the COVID-19 

pandemic, the Public Building Commission will hold a special meeting at 5:00 PM on Wednesday, 

November 4, 2020 through a virtual on-line meeting.  

To Access the Live Meeting Broadcast Click Here 

To Access Meeting Materials:  2020 1104 - PBC Special Meeting  

To email questions:   pbcpublic@swinsdor.k12.ct.us 

1. Call to Order  

 

2. Review of soils status at Eli Terry and Philip R. Smith 

 

a. Review of proposed plan and update on discussions with town staff 

b. Discussion on the sandy soils located at Eli Terry 

 

3. Discussion on the acceptance of PRS multi-purpose field for school use 

 

4. Approvals 

 

a. Approval of Design Professional Inc. proposal to provide temporary and 

permanent grading plans for the excess topsoil at Eli Terry and Philip R. Smith 

Schools 

b. Approval of Langan to conduct background soil sampling at the old Orchard Hill 

c. Approval to relocate soils from ESI to the old Orchard Hill school site, subject to 

administrative approval by the town staff 

 

5. Review of exterior elevations for Pleasant Valley Elementary School 

 

6. Adjournment  

http://www.southwindsorschools.org/board_of_education/BoardMeetings/public_building_commission
https://colliers-my.sharepoint.com/personal/charles_warrington_colliers_com/_layouts/15/guestaccess.aspx?folderid=06f0c3c61e71a4a1b9b622ee2ff7c16c0&authkey=AanGIVY7yz4K_FlclEvUpd4&expiration=2021-02-01T05%3A00%3A00.000Z&e=dcqqxI
mailto:pbcpublic@swinsdor.k12.ct.us

